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From: Stark, Justin
To: worldenvironmentalcorp@yahoo.com
Subject: Exit Interview - Mister Environmental, Inc EPA ID: FLR000223024
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 4:22:00 PM


Good Afternoon Charles,
 
This email serves as an exit interview for the Compliance Evaluation Inspection (“CEI”) conducted on
Wednesday, June 24, 2020 by the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (“Department”)
to determine compliance with federal and state regulations for hazardous waste and used oil.
 
The records requested from the 06/9/2020 email were reviewed onsite except for the facility’s SPCC
plan. Please provide the facility’s SPCC Plan.
 
In addition to the SPCC Plan, please submit manifests for the used oil that the facility transports from
its offsite operations for the months of January 2020 and April 2020, and manifests from ECODBR or
any other second transporter for the years 2019 and 2020.
 
Please provide this information within seven days of this email (07/01/2020). The Department really
appreciates your cooperation. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to
contact me.
 
 
Regards,
 


Justin Stark
Environmental Specialist II
Compliance Assurance Program – Hazardous Waste and Solid Waste
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District
3301 Gun Club Road, MSC 7210-1
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Justin.Stark@floridadep.gov
Office: 561.681.6648
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